
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We’ve had another great year here at Colgate. All of  our end of  year results are in and 
I’m pleased to say that our outcomes in Year 6 were above national outcomes. We also 
saw really strong results in Year 2 and in Year R. This information is all on the school 
website if  you’d like further details. School is so much more than just tests though and 
what a year it has been with so many positive experiences for the children; residential 
trips, athlete visits, author visits, school productions, instruments learned, creative arts 
week and many more visits and memories for the children and staff.  
Thanks to everyone from the PFC who helped set up the Summer fair in the persistent 
rain on Friday! Despite the weather, we had a really good turnout and to date, the PFC 
have now raised just over £2000 to support the school. As ever, we are so grateful for 
this income while finances are tight. 
As we say goodbye to our year 6 children, I’d like to thank you as parents and carers for 
your support during their time at Colgate. We will be very sad to say goodbye to you and 
your children but look forward to seeing you at the Leavers assembly tomorrow at 2pm. 
We will also be saying goodbye to Mr Hird tomorrow. It’s going to be a tough goodbye 
for all of  us as he has brought so much to the school during his time here and will be 
hugely missed. 
Have a really great summer break and we will see you in September ready for another 
exciting year. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs. Rebecca Winn 
 

 
 
 
Goodbye Mr Hird  
‘The word wizard’   
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Dates for your calendars 
 
Mon Sept 2nd—INSET 
Tues Sept 3rd—INSET 
Weds Sept 4th—First day back (no year R) 
 
Half  term—Oct 28th to Nov 1st 
 
End of  term—Dec 20th 
 
 


